WALLINGTON RECREATION COMMITTEE JANUARY 5, 2016 MEETING

Pledge of Allegiance

Meeting called to order at 7:32 pm

Roll Call:

- Brunacki
- Brynczka
- Calabrese
- Melfi
- Piela
- Kassteen
- Mulvaney AlternatePopek Director

Absent:

Blumenschein

Approval of minutes of the December meeting - motion by Nick Melfi, seconded by Tom Brynczka

Yes: 6 No: 0

Motion to open to the public by Nick Melfi, seconded by Tom Brynczka.

- Roman mentioned he has heard a lot of positive feedback about the Recreation Board.
- He asked if we will offer another CPR class. Dave will schedule for the first quarter of the year. All coaches throughout all organizations should be certified.
- Concussion training can be taken online.
- Roman resigned from his position of President of Junior Football. Jon Radlove is the new President.

Motion to close to public by Nick Melfi, seconded by Doug Kassteen.

Reorganization:

- President Joe Brunacki
- Vice President Nick Melfi
- Treasurer Ray Piela
- Secretary T.J. Calabrese

All in favor -6-0

Liaison to Organizations:

- Baseball Doug Kassteen
- Softball Ray Piela
- Soccer Joe Brunacki
- Football Nick Melfi
- Basketball Ray Piela / Joe Brunacki
- Bowling Beth Ferrara
- Summer Recreation T.J. Calabrese

Recreation Program Directors and Assistants:

- Fields Joe Brunacki High School Field and Centennial in the fall / Ray Piela Centennial in the spring and Dul
- Buildings & Grounds Nick Melfi
- Communications Tom Brynczka, Adele Mulvaney
- Easter Program Tom Brynczka, Doug Kassteen, Nick Melfi, Cathie Blumenschein
- Halloween Program T.J. Calabrese, Ray Piela, Joe Brunacki, Cathie Blumenschein
- Christmas Program Doug Kassteen, Beth Ferrara, Joe Brunacki, Adele Mulvaney
- Athletic Programs Ray Piela, Joe Brunacki
- Summer Recreation T.J. Calabrese, Joe Brunacki, Ray Piela, Beth Ferrara

Treasurer Report - Ray Piela

- Temporary funding of \$5000-10,000
- All outstanding invoices have been paid (McDonald, Terre).

Correspondence

• There is no correspondence.

Committees:

Junior Football Program - Nick Melfi

No updates.

Little League – Joe Brunacki

No updates

Basketball - Ray Piela

- Season is continuing
- Beefsteak / Tricky Tray is Saturday, 2/6 at 7 pm at Hillside Club

Bowling - Beth Ferrara

Bowling has ended, another successful season.

Easter – Tom Brynczka

Easter program will be held on March 19th

Summer Clinics - Joe Brunacki

No update

Summer Recreation - T.J. Calabrese

We will start planning for next summer in February

Buildings and Grounds – Doug Kassteen

No updates

Recreation Director's Report -Dave Popek:

- Santa visited Mrs. O'Neill's class room on the firetruck.
- Christmas program was success thanks to Beth, Doug and Joe for their help.

New Business

- Policy committee finalize bylaws
- Projects (Dul/Centennial) Applied (through Little League) for a grant to reburbish Dul Field for \$65,000.

Motion to close the meeting by Nick Melfi, seconded by Doug Kassteen.